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Hello	Colleagues,	
		
This newsletter includes (1) New Emeritus members, (2) Announcement of May 2023 Membership 
meeting and social gathering. (3) Remembrances and, (4) the Board of Regents December meeting 
highlights.	
 	

1.     Welcome	to	our	new	December	emeritus	members.	
FACULTY:	Abby	Coykendall,	English	Language	and	Literature;	Cathy	Fleischer,	English	Language	
and	Literature;	Subhas	Ghosh,	Visual	and	Built	Environments;	Judith	Kullberg,	Political	
Science;	Adrian	Lottie,	Political	Science;	and	Karen	Saules,	Psychology.	
		
HONORARY	EMERITUS	FACULTY	STATUS:		Richard	(Rick)	Sambrook,	Geography	and	Geology.	
		
STAFF:	Robert	Heighes,	Director	of	Public	Safety.	
		
Please	go	to	https://www.emich.edu/emeritus/	for	more	information	about	the	EMU	Faculty	
and	Staff	Association.	

		
2.     Announcement	of	May	Emeritus	Events.	
The	Emeritus	Only	Membership	meeting	will	be	held	on	May	19,	2023,	from	12:00	noon	until	
3:00	pm,	in	the	Student	Center	rooms	310	A	and	B.	Our	program	will	be	“The	Evolution	of	the	
U.S.	Healthcare	System:	A	Legacy	of	Opportunism	and	Greed,”	presented	by	the	author,	our	
own	Richard	Douglass.	Do	not	miss	this	event.	You	will	receive	an	invitation	prior	to	this	event.	
		
Our	next	social	event,	where	a	member	may	bring	a	guest,	is	scheduled	for	Friday,	May	26,	
2023,	from	12:00	noon	until	3:00	pm	in	the	nostalgic	McKenny	Ballroom.		There	will	be	lunch,	
a	program	and	time	to	visit	with	colleagues.		You	will	receive	an	invitation	prior	to	this	event.	

		
3.     Remembrances:	
Earl	C.	Meyer,	Technology	Studies	(09/05/2022);	and	Twyla	Racz,	Library	(11/30/2022).	

		
4.     The	Board	of	Regents	met	on	December	8th	and	agenda	items	are	listed	below.	

		
Have	a	wonderful	Holiday	Season	and	we	will	all	gather	again	in	2023!	
		
Sally	McCracken,	President	
Emeritus	Faculty	and	Staff	Association	
		
Below are links to news items and reports from today's (Dec. 8, 2022) regular meeting of the Eastern Michigan 
University Board of Regents. The committee meetings and regular meeting were held in person at Welch Hall. 
The regular meeting was also live streamed and available to the public.	
 	
Fall 2022 Brickley Endowment for Faculty Professional Development and Innovation Awards	
 	
Commencement speaker and Honorary Degree Recipients	



 	
Academic Program Phaseouts	
 	
Academic Program Revisions: Doctor of Nursing Practice	
 	
FY23-24 Capital Budget	
 	
President's Employment Contract	
 	
President's Report to the Board of Regents	
 	
Election of Board Officers	
 	
You can read all of the documents from today's meeting on the Board of Regents website.	
		

		
	


